



**Rob Marquette**  
Law Centre 157A  
University of Alberta  
Edmonton, AB T6G 2H5  
T: (306) 327-8061  
E: marquett@ualberta.ca

---

## 11<sup>th</sup> LSA General Meeting Agenda

November 16<sup>th</sup>, 2017

### 1. PRESIDENT

- a. General Address/Opening

Jessica Tam will help with a new logo.

- b. Meeting with Dean Paton Update

- c. Volunteer Update

- i. Clothing Donations

Waiting on a reply from the Women's Law Forum.

- d. Boyle Street Clothing Drive

- e. ERC Student Group Meeting

- i. 1 Volunteer Needed

Kevin will volunteer.

### 2. VP GENERAL

- a. General Update

- b. SGS/Komal Meeting

SGS is willing to, potentially, book sessions specifically for us. Event organizer training in the spring probably. All we would need is about 1.5-2 hours. Maybe we could encourage or mandate this for 1Ls so they can have it for their entire degree. Also met with Komal to discuss the transition from her leaving. Nothing concrete at the moment. Her position may need to be redefined moving forward as well.

- c. COFA Meeting Attendance – November 24<sup>th</sup>, 2017

What is COFA? Committee of Faculty Associations. We will learn more in the meeting.

### 3. VP SERVICES

- a. General Update

- b. Water Bottles

- i. Allison Follow-up

Will have more info coming up.

- c. Lock Issues w/ UAPS

- i. Rob has Follow Up



**Rob Marquette**  
Law Centre 157A  
University of Alberta  
Edmonton, AB T6G 2H5  
T: (306) 327-8061  
E: marquett@ualberta.ca

1. Bolt Cutters have been purchased  
Rob will bring it in soon.

#### 4. VP FINANCE

- a. General Update

No major updates.

- b. FAMF?

#### 5. VP ACADEMIC

- a. General Update

- b. PASS Program Update/Review/Feedback

Seems to be going well. Might look at having PASS in the Spring again for more substantive questions on the topic itself other than exam structure (which has been the questions asked most.) Matching leaders with professors has been positively received.

#### 6. VP SOCIAL

- a. General Update

No changes since what Zubair said last week.

- b. Upcoming events

- i. MedLaw Debrief

1. Better way to track med-law tickets
- 2.

- ii. Ugly Sweater Party

We are going to need to sort out amount of security and drink servers. That will determine the event capacity.

1. Submission to Dean Feedback

#### 7. VP EXTERNAL

- a. General Update

No updates.

- b. Possibility of role expansion?

- i. Charity/Marketing of the LSA/Community Engagement?

May look at having an "End-of-year" discussions on the LSA (review of roles and



**Rob Marquette**  
Law Centre 157A  
University of Alberta  
Edmonton, AB T6G 2H5  
T: (306) 327-8061  
E: marquett@ualberta.ca

responsibilities.) Also to see where we can get more involved externally.

## **8. VP SPORTS**

### **a. General Update**

No big updates. Budget issue on the trophy. Trophy was \$314 when \$200 was budgeted.

Moving forward we need to be clear on the budgetary capacity on purchases.

- i. El Hacko Trophy Update**
- ii. Lawspiel Bonspiel Update**

## **9. 1L REPS**

### **a. General Update**

#### **i. Family Christmas Party Update**

Going to get a balloon making person for 1 hour.

### **b. Update Re: 1L community concerns etc.**

Mental health issues have arisen in PASS. May look at circulating available resources more for 1Ls to help fill the gap of Komal leaving.

### **c. Edmonton Sun (TUNAHAN)**

Will go tomorrow.